
 

 

 

 
 
1 December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

 

By sharing some information, school will be able to check your child’s current and future eligibility for free 
school meals.  

How does it work? 

• Checking current and future eligibility is really quick and easy – you do it online at 
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/brookvalegroby 
 

• If your child is eligible they will be able to have a free meal each day at school.  
 

• If you or your child don’t wish to have the free meal in school, they can continue with their current 
meal arrangements as normal. As long as you qualify, and are registered, the school will receive 
extra funding. 
 

• The site is fully GDPR compliant – more details are provided on the application form.   

 
For further information then please talk to Alison Hardy, Office Manager or email  
reception@brookvalegroby.com. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Helen Smart  
Business Manager 

 

Could you help the school to attract additional funding to 
support our students?  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/brookvalegroby
mailto:reception@brookvalegroby.com

